ARKANSAS COUNTY TREASURERS’ ASSOCIATION

ASSOCIATION MEETING

FEBRUARY 24, 2008

President, Jim Arnold called the Association meeting to order.  The Association Treasurer, Jo West Taylor, dispersed the Financial Report.  Secretary, Becky Gattas distributed a copy of the minutes of the previous meeting and they were accepted as submitted.

Jim reminded the member that at the last meeting is was recommended that the Association amend the By-Laws and Constitution.  He dispersed a copy of the changes to all members and informed them that this issue will be voted on at the June meeting.  A motion was duly made, seconded and approved unanimously to clarify that the location of the county seat in each county will determine which Congressional District the County Treasurer will represent and they cannot represent more than one Congressional District for electing a member of the Association’s Legislative Committee.  Jim stated that he will mail a copy of the proposed changes to members that are not currently present.

A motion was duly made, seconded and passed unanimously to remove the section in the By-Laws that mentions “an Association membership card”.

Alvin Black presents information concerning the nominations of Association officers to be on the ballot at the June Annual meeting.  Current nominations are as follows:

President:
Jo West Taylor



Charlotte Davis



Roger Haney



Debra Buckner

Vice President:
Judy Beth Hutcherson



Judy Burnett



Charlotte Davis

Secretary:
Jo West Taylor



Nelda Speaks



Marline Height



Christi Webb

Treasurer:
Becky Gattas



Kim Keeling



Brandy Avery Roland

Leg. Rep:
Judy Burnett, Pam Miller, Jo West Taylor, Alvin Black, Nelda Speaks, Marian Barnard, Liz Rinchuso, Jim Arnold, Debra Buckner, Marlene Hite, Barbara Ho, Carolyn Morrisett, Rita Kolb.

AAC Board:
Roger Haney


Jim Arnold


Barbara Hovarter

Alvin stated that those interested in leaving their name on the proposed ballet need to contact a

member of the nominating committee.

Jim announced the locations of the 2008 meeting as follows:  June – Hot Springs, Clarion and Oct – 

Harrison.

Jim stated that April 1st is the deadline for submitting ideas for the Legislative packet

 A motion was duly made, seconded and approved unanimously to adjourn the meeting.

Respectfully submitted,

Becky Gattas

Secretary

